
 

 

 

Ref: SA/Admin/Letters/CH/WIL 
Date: 16th December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we approach the Christmas break, I am writing to inform you of the plans for our last 
three days at school. 
 
The final three days of term will be non-uniform with Wednesday 21st December being 
‘Christmas Jumper Day’. Your child can wear appropriate clothing each day (no crop 
tops/short shorts/strappy tops/ripped jeans/tight dresses/heels and make up and 
jewellery rules are as normal) and on Wednesday 21st December we are asking for a 
£1 donation to Save the Children for your child wearing a Christmas jumper/festive 
wear. 
 
Every day that your child is in school next week, they will receive a token for the 
attendance competition. On top of this, your child will receive two extra vouchers if they 
are in school all week. We will then draw five tokens from the boxes to reward five 
students with a £10 All 4 One voucher. These tokens will be put back in the box to 
ensure they still have the same amount of chances to win the big prizes in July. 
 
Thank you for your support in ensuring your child attends school next week. I do hope 
you and your family have a wonderful break. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C Harrison 

 
Mrs C Harrison 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


